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Squid Games  
 
We have been made aware that a small number of children may be playing some of the 
playground games as featured in Squid Game. While the games themselves are based on 
innocent, traditional playground games, Squid Game is a Netflix programme featuring 
scenes of violence and death. It is rated 15 and as such we do not consider it suitable 
viewing for primary aged children. However, clips and ideas from the programme have 
been used on other platforms such as Tik Tok, Youtube or Roblox, which your child may 
have access to at home or on a mobile device.  
 
Please click the link below to see some useful guidance on this matter, and rest assured 
that staff are aware of this and will speak to any children who incorporate any aspects of 
this into their play. If you have any concerns about this or would like some further advice, 
please contact Mrs Burling or the safeguarding team via school.  
 
Thank you 
  
  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/wakeupwednesday/squid-game-trending-across-
platforms-what-parents-need-to-know 
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